
MINUTES OF THE PCS EXECUTIVE ZOOM BOARD MEETING 
OCTOBER 20, 2021 
 
Attendees:   
Susan Beamer, President 
Eric Nilsson, Vice-President 
Janice O’Toole, Executive Director 
Teri Riedner, Treasurer 
Gillian Sharma, Secretary 
David Klement, Guest Conductor 
Matt Myers, Guest Conductor 
Stephanie Sant, Children’s Choir Director  
 
 
 
Call to Order:  7:31pm 
 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT – Teri Riedner, Treasurer 

• Copies of the Financial Report had previously been sent to members via email. 
 

DAVID KLEMENT 
• David shared that rehearsals for the December concert are going well. He is 

continuing to reach out to area musicians to form an orchestra. 
• David will poll the Chamber Choir for interest in performing at the Community 

Christmas Concert in December. 
 
 
MATT MYERS  

• Matt indicated Chorale members would be informed shortly of audition date(s) 
for individuals and small groups interested in performing at the February 
concert. 

 
CURRENT BUSINESS 

• Janice will ask current non-singing board members to check ID and vaccine 
status of those attending the November concert. 

• Those singing in the November concert should expect to perform wearing masks. 
• After a motion made by Teri and seconded by Eric, the board decided to allow 

veterans to attend the November concert free of charge. 
• It was decided that communications, including minutes of Board meetings, with 

Chorale membership would be made available on the website. 
 
 
After a motion made by Eric and seconded by Teri, the meeting was adjourned at 
9:10pm. 

 


